
Tuesday, October 15, 2024, 

CIRCULAR
Sub: College Closure on 16th October 2024 Due to Heavy Rain and Mandatory Attendance for

University Practical Examination-October 2024-Reg.
****

This is to inform that our college will remain closed on Wednesday, 16th October 2024, due to heavy

rains affecting the Puducherry and Karaikal regions.

Important Note: Pondicherry University Practical Examinations
 The Practical Examinations will proceed as scheduled for all the students concerned.

 All  teaching and non-teaching staff  associated with the  relevant  laboratories  are  required to

attend college without fail  for the smooth conduct of  the University  Practical  Examinations

scheduled on the above-mentioned day.

Transportation Details:
 All the Buses will operate in all routes as per schedule.

PRINCIPAL

Copy   to  :

1. All concerned

2.Digital Copy to the Website incharge to host in college website

3. The File


